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See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

 

 

Do you own this product? 

DeWalt and STANELY FATMAX Fiberglass 
Sledgehammers 

DeWALT Fiberglass Sledgehammers with model 
numbers DWHT56024, DWHT56025, DWHT56026, 
DWHT56027, DWHT56029, DWHT56030, 
DWHT56141, DWHT56142, DWHT56147, DWHT56148  

STANLEY FATMAX Fiberglass Sledgehammers with 
model numbers FMHT56006, FMHT56008, 
FMHT56009, FMHT56010, FMHT56011, FMHT56019  

Dates sold: 4 August 2014 to 30 May 2023 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The head of the sledgehammer may 
loosen prematurely and detach unexpectedly during use. 

Hazard: There is a risk of injury to the user or bystanders if the head 
detaches during use. 

 

Consumers should immediately cease using the product. Consumers 
should visit https://www.sledgehammerrecall.expertinquiry.com/ to 
register for a refund and obtain information about disposing of the 
product. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

For more information, please call 1800 338 002 or visit 
https://www.sledgehammerrecall.expertinquiry.com/ 

 

Purchased from: Please see the list of traders on the Product Safety 
Australia website. 
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